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Notice to all Accredited Commercial Repair Shops 

Mitchell Cloud Estimating TruckMax Update 

Date published: October 6, 2022  

MPI has confirmed UltraMate (Mitchell Estimating) will no longer be supported by Mitchell in the future 

and all users will be transitioned to Mitchell Cloud Estimating TruckMax.  

In Manitoba, Mitchell will be replacing UltraMate with Mitchell Cloud Estimating TruckMax as MPI’s 

estimating solution late January 2023. 

Along with integrating aftermarket parts directly from suppliers, additional advantages of Mitchell 

Cloud Estimating TruckMax include:  

• Exploded parts diagrams showing the relationship and order of assembly to various parts  

• VIN decode capability for model and year specific data  

• Multi-device functionality  

• Ability for devices such as smartphones and tablets to capture and upload images remotely  

• Cloud-based profile updates in real time, negating the requirement to manually update 

workstations  

MPI and Mitchell will be contacting individual repair facilities to discuss a transition timeline.  

Training and support for repair facilities will be provided before and during the transition to facilitate a 

seamless changeover.  

If you have any questions, please contact Partners (partners@mpi.mb.ca).  
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